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Employee Defection and Trade Secrets Co-Chair on the
Importance of Strong Non-Disclosure Agreements
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In a recent interview with Asia IP, Chris Stief, co-chair of the firm’s Employee Defection and Trade

Secrets practice group, provides insight on a rather unusual legal case involving Kanye West. The

case alleges West breached a non-disclosure agreement by a firm that was tapped to create video

technology to help sell his Yeezy apparel. Stief explains that alleged trade secret theft being

committed by celebrities out in the open is not very common. Whether the allegations stand is yet to

be seen, but he says the case demonstrates the importance of having good agreements in place and

up front.

To read the full article, visit Asia IP.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Christopher P. Stief

Regional Managing Partner

207.477.7007

Email

Service Focus

https://www.asiaiplaw.com/section/news-analysis/kanye-wests-brazen-act-of-trade-secret-theft-or-is-it
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/christopher-p-stief.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/christopher-p-stief.html
tel:207.477.7007
mailto:cstief@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Employee Defection and Trade Secrets

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/employee-defection-and-trade-secrets.html

